PSPcL te Pow
Office : Sr.XEN, P&M Division, PSPCL, Bathinda.

CORRIGENDUM

The opening date of Tender enquiry no 05/2018-19 dt. 26-02-2019 for refilling of
fire fighting cylinders and replacement of damaged parts of fire fighting cylinders at
various 66KV substation under P&M division, Bathinda has been extended to 22-04-

2019. The tender can now be submitted upto 11:30 am on 22-04-2019 and opened on
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rIXEN, P&M, (
Divn, PSPCL, Bathinda.

the same day at 12:00 noon in the office of undersigned.

All other terms & conditions of the enquiry will remain unaltered.
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